
 
 
 

PLANNING ADVISORY GROUP 
 

I. Terms of Reference 
 
PAG’s terms of reference are on the PC website under WPC Advisory 
Groups.  
 

1)  No correspondence or discussion takes place with planning 
applicants or anyone else with an interest in the application. 

2)  The group is non-partisan. It does not lobby for particular outcomes 
and cannot enter into disputes between applicants.  

3)  Applications are assessed on the basis of the information presented 
and the relevant planning policies. PAG views sites from the nearest 
public footpath or highway where it can and where it is relevant. 

4) PAG does not usually comment on small variations of detail to 
approved applications, nor to applications relating to trees. 

5) Applications are reviewed by at least three members of the group, 
usually more. Members with an interest in an application absent 
themselves from its consideration. 

6) The deliberations of the group are confidential but all reports are 
posted on the WPC website. 

PAG reports are published on a dedicated webpage once the Parish Council 
has included them in the published Agenda 

II.  Membership 
 
The present members are:  Paul Bradley; Alan Gomm; Katherine Gomm; 
Alvin Hunt; Brian Martin 
 
 

III. Chairmanship:  Upon the resignation of John Nichols as a member 
and Chairman of the PAG, Paul Bradley has been selected as the 
new Chairman.  
 
 

 
 
 


